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JANE TODD 
IN THE COUNTY COURT OF CRAIGHEAD COUNT~OUN~t'§~COURT CLERK 

IN THE MATTER OF THE PROPOSED
 
ANNEXATION OF CERTAIN LANDS
 
TO THE CITY OF JONESBORO,
 
ARKANSAS NO. CO-90-/
 

ORDER 

On this Zfi!:d day of ~ • 1990 comes on to 

be heard the petition praying for the annexation of the 

following described real property situated in the Jonesboro 

District of craighead County, Arkansas to-wit: 

Begin at the southwest corner of the SW 1/4, , 
SW 1/4 of Section 12, T14N, R4E; thence 
north along the west section line of Section 
12 to the southwest corner of Sect ion 1, 
TI4N, R4E; thence continue north along the 
west section line of Section 1, to the 
center of Bridger Creek; thence continue 
southeaster ly along the meander ings of 
Bridger Creek to the half section line of 
Section 1; thence south along the half 
section line to the northeast corner of the 
NE 1/4, NW 1/4 of Section 12; thence 
continue south along the half section line 
of Section 12 to the northerly right of way 
of the St. Louis and Southwestern Railroad; 
thence continue southwesterly along the 
right of way of said railroad to the south 
section line of Section 12; thence west 
along the south section of section 12 to the 
point of beginning, all located in Craighead 
County, Ar kansas and contai ning 297 acres, 
filore or less, 

to the City of Jonesboro, Craighead County, Arkansas from all 

of wh.ich the Court finds that a hearing should be had on this 

petition on the !JTtt day of 2&t¥t 1990 at 

/(JI()ltJ o'clock d:-.rn., the same being not less than 

thirty (30) days after the filing of the petition. 



It is therefore by the Court CONSIDERED, ORDERED AND 

ADJUDGED that a hearing be had on said petition at the County 

Courthouse at Jonesboro, Arkansas at o'clock 

~.m. on the 15jr0f day of 


